
  
 
 
 

      
 

  
           
April 20, 2020 
 
Addendum 2 
RFQ #20-208108 
Demolition of 70,000 Gallon Above Ground Storage Tank 
 
Addendum number 2 is issued for Questions / Clarifications. 
 
The Closing Date for this has changed.  This ITB will close as follows: 
Proposals will be received until April 23, 2020 @ 3:00 PM local Alaska time.     
 
 
Questions /Clarifications:   
 
 

1. Will there be any soil that will be required to be moved off the property? 
No, we anticipate some contaminated soil but it will not need to be removed, just graded level. 

 
2. Will you quantify the estimated amount of residual fuel in the tank to be cleaned out? 

For bidding purposes, we would estimate there to be 200 gallons of fuel/residual left in the 
tank. 

 
3. Will flagging protection be provided? 

Yes, ARRC will provide flagging protection for the project. 
 

The electrical will be disconnected by ARRC prior to any work scheduled to begin. 
 
 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  

  


